Hello Middle School Parents,
The new Fushion Flyers Middle School Running Club needs your help supervising runners! 

We have been awarded a grant from ING Run For Something Better of up to $2500. And we are ready to hit the ground running in the mornings from 7:30 to 8am. But we are in need of adult supervision. If you have time to volunteer any morning from 7:20 to 8am, please contact me with your availability ASAP at dmoellen@mail.sdsu.edu. I need volunteers beginning Tues. Sept. 6th.
We’d also like to see your middle school child out there running or walking in the mornings. He or she can come as often as his or her schedule allows (and as long as parental volunteers help out)!
The first run will be on Fri. Sept. 2nd. With Coach Diamond as our star guest runner! We’ll meet outside the office at just before 7:30am. Students wishing to run or walk must start before 7:45am. They will stop by 8am. 

Later in the semester there will be t-shirts for participating runners and walkers. And we are planning on distributing arm bands for miles logged.

All runners or walkers must have a permission slip signed by a parent or guardian. You can obtain the form at www.foaea.org/files/Permission_Slip_2011-2012_AM_Runs.jpg. If your child would like to run, please print it, sign it, and have it returned to the front office.

Please help us out, if you can!

Sincerely,

Darrel Moellendorf

